
 

 

 
22 October 2019 

ASX: EHL (‘EMECO’ OR ‘THE COMPANY’) 
 

Response to media speculation 
 
Emeco notes speculation in the media today regarding a potential acquisition of BGC Contracting Pty 
Ltd (BGCC). 
  
Emeco explores opportunities to add value to the Emeco Group and its shareholders on an ongoing 
basis, BGCC being just one of many in recent times.   
 
None of the opportunities being explored by Emeco are sufficiently advanced to warrant disclosure.  The 
Company confirms that it is in compliance with ASX Listing Rule 3.1 (continuous disclosure). 
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